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The next meeting of the Institute’s International Committee will be held on Wednesday,
January 22, 2014. The meeting will be held at the Institute’s offices in Washington, D.C
only. The meeting will begin at noon and will end at approximately 2:30 p.m. Lunch will be
served prior to the meeting.

A preliminary agenda for the International Committee meeting will be sent in a few weeks.
If you have any suggestions for issues that you would like covered or for guest speakers,
please contact us at your earliest convenience.

Please register for the meeting online via Cvent at www.ici.org/reg/international at your
earliest convenience. If you have questions about registration, please contact Ruth
Tadesse at 202-326-5836 or rtadesse@ici.org. If you have questions about the meeting,
please feel free to contact me at 202-326-5813 (solson@ici.org) or Eva Mykolenko at
202-326-5837 or (emykolenko@ici.org).

We look forward to seeing you.

Susan Olson
Senior Counsel - International Affairs
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